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What We Are Learning! 

What an awesome Catholic Schools Week we 

had! The littles enjoyed dressing up and 

participating in the fun activities. We spent 

the week learning about space and stars 

through books and videos. We painted a moon 

and a solar system, stamped a night sky, did a 

space maze and a rocket color by number, 

wrote in our journals about the moon, and 

made a book about space words. We counted 

moon rocks and had a rock toss, and even 

made our own moon sand. We worked on the 

letter B with our HWT Program using Play-

Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and paint dobbers. 

The littles sure did like playing with balloons 

all week! In Religion we talked about how we 

are both alike and different from one 

another.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Feb.  1 – St. Mary’s School Bingo Night            

Feb. 13 – Pre-K Valentine Party                      

Feb. 14 – Noon Dismissal                             

Feb. 17 – No School-Presidents Day                

Feb. 22 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run       

March 15 – St. Mary’s School Dinner/Auction 

Show and Tell will be on Tues. Feb. 4th. 

Next week we will be working on the letter D 

and learning about Dinosaurs. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Oliver                                        

Tuesday – Kasen                                              

Wednesday – Olivia                            

Thursday – Sawyer                                    

Friday – Peyton 

 

 
 Notes: 

Saturday, Feb. 1st is our annual Bingo Night and Benefit Drawing at the Elks/KC Hall at 7:00 pm. 

Doors open at 5:00, food will be available, and you must be 18 to attend. Hope to see you there! 

It’s hard to believe we will be celebrationg the 100th Day of School on Wednesday, February 5th! 

We will be doing some fun activities in our classroom. 

Our Valentine Party will be on Thursday, Feb. 13th at 9:00 am to include all our Pre-K students. We  

need unfrosted sugar cookies and juice. The littles are welcome to bring 14 valentines for the 

class. Let me know if you would like to join us.  

 

 

        

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

January 31, 2025 
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